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Meeting opened at 5:30 pm by president Jubal Durivage.

Present were: Barb Dewyea, Jubal Durivage, Adam Degree,  Sandy Vear and Marylou Durett.

October 10, 2017 minutes were read. Barb made a motion to accept the minutes, Jubal seconded. Approved.
Treasurers report –  $15,880.58 balance. Marylou moved to accept, Barb seconded, approved.
Mowing contract done last year was for two years.

Discussion re perpetual care funds.

Have not counted how many flag holders we need. Cost of holders was found to be $9.00 to $34 each. The higher cost are for specific branches of the service and are metal. Too expensive.  The 9.00 holders are plastic. 3 dozen plastic ones will be ordered. Jubal will check the flag numbers. They believed it was around 79 or 80.  Malcom McLean needs a flag.  
When we put the flags out we will make a list of the veterans. 
Sandy brought in a new flag that John had.  We will use it.
Clean up and putting flags out will be May 12th or 19th, weather permitting. 9:00 am. 
Sherri Bull called Jubal and asked if they need a vault if the deceased was cremated. No vault needed.  Jubal will call her.
Everyone needs to use Clegg’s, our sexton, to dig graves to make sure all regulations are followed. 
We will find out the correct way to dispose of the flags.  
Barb will put the flowers out before Memorial day.

Next meeting will be May 8, 2018 at 5:30 pm. Election of officers will be warned and done then. 
Adam moved that the meeting be adjourned, Sandy seconded it, all agreed.
Meeting adjourned 6:15 pm.
Respectfully submitted
Marylou Durett
Secretary

